





School general enquiries: Sharon Kellie <u>bursar@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk</u>
Assistant Headteachers: Louise Darlington: l.darlington@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk

Michelle Yates: m.yates@ st-georges.lancs.sch.uk
Nicola Cook: n.cook@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk
Robert Horne: r.horne@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk
Andy Purcell: head@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher:

21.4.2021

Dear Parents, Carers and Guardians,

A warm welcome to St. George's, albeit a virtual welcome from a social distance! I am delighted that your application was successful and I look forward to working with you over the next seven years. I am writing to you to explain our plan for induction during these restricted times. Notwithstanding the Government Roadmap out of COVID restrictions, we believe it remains beneficial for us to begin the intake process for your child at St George's virtually in order to keep us all as safe as possible.

Accordingly, over the coming weeks we will prepare all the documentation that we would have normally give to you at the intake evening, in preparation for a Zoom meeting on Thursday 20th May at **7.00 pm for around 90 minutes. The credentials for the meeting are:**

https://tinyurl.com/Intake2021 Meeting ID: 840 4280 3966
Passcode: intake2021

The packs will be ready from Monday 17th May, and available for collection from the school. If your child has a sibling in school we will send the packs home with them, if not, please collect the pack prior to the meeting. As we update the pack we will add the documentation to the website as well accessible by clicking here.

During this virtual meeting, I will talk through the documentation that you will have received. I will screenshare the documentation, so watching the zoom on a phone will be a challenge, although not impossible!

If you have any problems, concerns, or worries about accessing this induction process please email one of SLT; their addresses are on the letterhead above.

Although virtual, this remains a very important meeting, as we will be discussing details and procedures about your child starting school in September.

Despite these prolonged and abnormal times, I assure you of a wonderfully warm welcome to the school and that working in partnership with you, your child will thrive with us. Thank you very much for your application to join us at St George's – you have placed your trust in us of your most treasured possession. A trust that I, and all staff will take seriously over the coming years. That's a promise.

Take care, and keep safe and healthy. In the meantime, why not join our Facebook page – St Georges Primary School by the answering the 3 joining questions.

If you have any further queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Andy Purcell Executive Headteacher.









"Be determined and confident as God will be with you", inspiring you to "learn, care and share through work, play and prayer". Deuteronomy 31:6









School general enquiries: Sharon Kellie <u>bursar@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk</u>
Assistant Headteachers: Louise Darlington: <u>l.darlington@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk</u>

Michelle Yates: m.yates@ st-georges.lancs.sch.uk
Nicola Cook: n.cook@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk
Robert Horne: r.horne@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk
Andy Purcell: head@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher: Andy Purcell: head@st-georges.lancs.sch.uk



"Be determined and confident as God will be with you", inspiring you to "learn, care and share through work, play and prayer". Deuteronomy 31:6







